
 

March 31st, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you for your generous support of Lenten Food Drive for the Aurora Food Pantry.  Your 
donations will go a long way to help those in need within our community.  This week our Luke 
4:18 Committee visited classrooms to share their experiences from their visit to the food pantry. 
 
This Monday, April 3rd, students will be invited to wear the colour 
blue (hats, pants, shirts, socks, accessories) in support of World 
Autism Awareness Day! 
 
A reminder that this Friday is Good Friday and Monday is Easter 
Monday.  The school will be closed and will be open on Tuesday, 
April 11th, 2023.  I’d like to take the opportunity to wish you and 
your family a most blessed Easter weekend. 

Please see the information below for the week of Monday, April 

3rd, 2023 at Holy Spirit CES. 

Halloween Prize Reminder 
 
On Wednesday, April 5th, every student in the school will be receiving a free slice of pizza as 
part of their earned Halloween Fundraiser prizes.   Please ensure that students pack extra food 
and snacks on this day.  Thank you to our CSC hot lunch volunteers who will be at school to 
help distribute the pizza. 

Kiss and Ride Safety 

Thank you for your continued support of the safe use of the Kiss and Ride.  A few important 

notes to remember: 

 The Kiss and Ride is not a parking lot, please do not park and exit your car both in the 

morning and afternoons 

 Remember to move up as much as you can so that there is enough space for others 

behind you 

 Please check your blind spots to ensure a safe exit 

 Students should not be crossing the Kiss and Ride without an adult if you have parked in 

a parking spot 

Stations of the Cross Performance & Easter Mass 
 
On Holy Thursday, our Grade 8’s will be presenting the Stations of the Cross at 12:30 pm in the 
gym.   
 
Our Easter Mass is scheduled to take place on Monday, April 17th, 2023, and will be organized 
by our Grade 6 students.   
 
We look forward to both the Stations of the Cross performance and celebration of Mass together 
as a school community and seating will be available for parents who wish to attend each event. 
 



 
Catholic School Council Big Box of Cards Fundraiser 
 
This Monday, the older sibling in every family will receive one sample Big Box of Cards for our 
Spring Fundraiser.  All profits will go directly to support our school.  Please see the separate 
email sent today for more information. 
 
Moving?  Let Us Know 
 
Are you moving out of our school area? Are you planning to move schools?  Please ensure that 
you notify our school office of your move. You can call our main office or email the school at 
hst@ycdsb.ca to notify us of your move and updated address information. 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Mon. April 3rd  Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek 

 Wear blue for Autism Awareness Day! 
 

Wed. April 5th  Halloween Fundraiser Prize:  Pizza Day 
 

Fri. April 7th  Good Friday (School Closed) 
 

Mon. April 10th  Easter Monday (School Closed) 

 

 

mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca

